Regular Monthly Meeting November 8, 2001

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 8, 2001, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Randall Llewellyn Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Department.

Public Comment:

Mr Oran Allen: Questioned if the milling done on Savannah Road was going to be resurfaced, and the hours of operation and compensation of the sewer department.

Mr William Alexander, asked for the permitted burning days and times, if leaves were permitted to be burned and requested that black top be placed along the berm at the intersection of Old Princeton Road and Rt 65.

Mr Sam Garver, asked if the police department has had any terrorist training, and is the township properly equipped. He also asked that speeding by monitored on Rt 65 especially near the merge point near Mr. B's., and who will pay for the resurfacing on Savannah Road.

Mr Bob Gowin, from the Lawrence County Regional Council of Governments, asked for Shenango Township to consider joining and mentioned some activities the COG is involved with.

Motion to adjourn.